
Saturday 2nd March Year 7 Confirmation 

(Selected children) 

 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day  

Monday 11th March First Confession Year 4 

(Selected Children) 

 

Wednesday 13th  

March 

Year 6 parents meeting Details to follow 

Friday 15th March Science workshop—Mini 

professors 

 

Celebrating Science week 

Monday 18th March School closed—Bank  

Holiday 

 

Thursday 21st March Odd Sock Day Raising awareness of Downs 

Syndrome 

Wednesday 27th 

March 

School closes for Easter 

break 

 

Thursday 8th April Summer term begins  

Monday 6th May May Day Bank Holiday Children should not attend 

22nd May– 24th May Y7 Residential trip  

27th—31st  May Extended Bank Holiday Children should not attend 

Thursday 6th  Summer Fair PTA fundraiser 



 

 

 



 

Easter Raffle 

Once again this year each class 

will have an Easter basket with 

some Easter treats, these will be 

in classrooms from Monday 11th 

March.  The children can choose 

a square, £1 a square and the 

winners will be drawn on  

Tuesday 26th March.  Each class 

will have a winner. 

SCHOOL MONEY APP 

Our School Money App is well established and most areas of school incomings 

are payable online. 

Please remember, school meals should be booked the day before     required 

(closes at 11:59pm).  If a child receives dinner, I encourage you to  pay prompt-

ly to avoid large ’monies owing’ amounts to develop. 

If possible please pay for a number of items at once as this helps school with 

transaction fees. 

Breakfast club is now payable online, we have worked hard in recent weeks to 

make the process more user friendly, if you are still having issues booking, 

please contact the school office for support.   

Breakfast club is £1 per family for               

supervision (excluding families entitled to 

Free School Meals). 

£1 per child for 3 items from the breakfast 

menu. 

A new term of after school activities will start after Easter and are available to 

book soon, with the exception of Skills School  Multi-skills. 



World Book Day 

We are celebrating World 

Book Day on Thursday 7th 

March,  Children are asked to 

wear a costume or            

comfortable clothes so they 

can get comfy to listen to our              

storytellers.  Parents and        

extended family members 

have kindly volunteered to 

read to different classes and groups.  We are looking forward to it  

already. 

Science Week 

British Science Week is 8th-15th March.  To mark this the children will   

participate in a science workshop with Adam Dickson from Mini           

Professors, it promises to be an exciting session! 

Down’s Syndrome Awareness Day 

Thursday 21st March 

All you need to do is choose some socks that are     
going to get noticed - they might be mismatched 
socks or your craziest and most colourful socks,   

whatever takes your fancy! 

If someone asks you about your socks you can tell 
them, "I'm wearing them to raise awareness of Down 

Syndrome".  


